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This is the first issue of our new newsletter called CARE Aware.  The idea 
is to let you know what the STARCARE Foundation is up to philanthropi-
cally because we think giving is important. The foundation donates money 
to worthy causes each quarter to try and make a difference in the world. 
Helping others always makes our lives better as well. 
 
Sometimes, we'll just let you know about a cause or an issue we're support-
ing that may impact your family.  Other times, our contributions come 
with invitations to events.  We happily share the opportunity to attend 
with you, especially if it's a speaker or a cause you care about.  

Our First CARE Aware is the  
 
 

GIFT OF LITERACY LUNCHEON  

WITH Lisa See 

Friday, April 21, 2017, 11:00 AM 
Radisson Newport Beach Hotel 

4545 MacArthur Boulevard 

Newport Beach CA   



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   RSVP to Celeste at celeste@starcare.net 
Regards,   call (949) 756-2273 x106 

Richard  

C. Richard Hearn 
President 
LPL Branch Manager 
(949) 756-2273 (CARE) ext. 101  
(949) 851-2273 (CARE) (fax)  
(949) 683-2273 (CARE) (cell)  
richard@starcare.net  

Lisa will introduce her newest book,  

The Tea Girl of Hummingbird Lane, 
at the Luncheon supporting Newport/Mesa Pro Literacy a program of 

The Newport Beach Public Library   
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 Lisa speaks as beautifully as she 

writes and the Newport/Mesa Pro 

Literacy Campaign is one of the 

most worthwhile and successful in 

California. An autographed copy 

of her book is included. 

 

Very few seats remain  


